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	BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL




	Virtual Open Evening- October 12th 2020
Please watch the virtual ‘Open Evening’ which can be accessed via the school website. 

In normal circumstances, each class shares some of their learning through a short performance or presentation during the evening. We know how much the children enjoy sharing their learning with parents and we didn’t want them to miss out this year! 
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Extra-Curricular Clubs

Mr Pearse will be delivering STEM Engineering Fairy Tale sessions for pupils in Y3/4. These will take place on Wednesdays 3.15-4.15pm starting on 18th November -16th December. 
Please sign up via Parentpay. Places are limited and the item will only be live on the site while places are available.
Sports Cool will deliver a Multisports club to Y1/2 on Tuesdays –  separate letter to follow. 

 Y6 Homework Club will continue with Miss Rimmer on Wednesdays. 
Relationships Education and   Health Education Parental   Consultation                     Please see the attached information and consultation document. Please contact the school if you require any further information or would like to pass on any comments. Thank you.
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Music Enrichment Day – The Beatles 
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On Tuesday 3rd November, we are having a whole school music enrichment day with a focus on The Beatles; their music and culture.                                                        The children will be taking part in a series of lessons on this day, for example lyric writing, album artwork covers, thank you notes to the Beatles!                                           The children are welcome to come dressed in character on the day! This is not compulsory so normal school uniform can be worn.                                                               Please look on the school website following the days so we can share some of the learning and experiences!

Rugby Coaching – Y5/6

We are looking forward to welcoming a Rugby League Development Coach after the half term break.  Y5/6 will receive a series of rugby league coaching sessions on Wednesdays as part of the PE curriculum. 

Therefore, the children will need to wear their PE kits to school on Mondays and Wednesdays next half term.
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Parents Evening

These will take place, by telephone appointment, week beginning, Monday 19th October. Emails have been sent by class teachers to confirm the date and time allocated.
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Y5 & Y6 Bikeability- 19th and 20th November 2020
Year 5/6 will take part in a 2 day Bikeability course at school. Advance notice as all pupils will need to have their bike in school (in good working order) on these days as well as a helmet. 


School Photographs Individual/family photographs –Tuesday 23rd October 2020.
Phonics Information for Reception Parents

On the Willow Class page of the school website, there is a video to show how phonics is taught in Reception Class. We hope you find this informative.
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Office

Dinner payments for this half term are due: 
38 days: £87.40
Reminder: If you need to amend/book sessions for breakfast or After School Club please contact the office asap.


Star of the Week

2nd October
Reception: Juliette F
Y1/2: Evie H
Y3/4: Lucas S
Y5/6: Bailey T
9th October
Reception: Coral M
Y1/2: George D
Y3/4: Jack J
Y5/6: Ethan T
Headteacher Award: Maisy S, Rocco T and George B
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